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Comments: I am commenting on the privately owned cabins that are in the wilderness area of ANILCA.  The

policy to phase them out MUST remain.  Cabins have no place in designated wilderness, and the proposal to

continue issuing renewals is inappropriate.  There is so little wilderness left in this world, so few places where

human impact hasn't changed the character of the environment. I stand with the original policy that will eventually

leave this area completely in a wilderness status.


